DENTAL COUNCIL OF TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO
The Professional Center, 284 Floor, #11-13, Fitzblackman Drive, Wrightson Road Ext.
Woodbrook, Port of Spain, Trinidad and Tobago.

Email: dctt(@dctt.org.tt Tel: 625-7627

17t April 2020

Message from the Dental Council of Trinidad and Tobago

Further to our last notification concerning the national lockdown of non-essential
services from March 30t to April 15th, 2020, please be advised that this has been
extended to April 30th 2020 as advised by the authorities.

We wish to emphasize again that ROUTINE DENTAL PROCEDURES ARE NOT
TO BE PERFORMED AT THIS TIME; EMERGENCY DENTAL TREATMENT ONLY
as outlined by the Public Health [2019 Novel Coronavirus (2019-nCoV)] (No. 7)
Regulations, 2020 and the Ministry of Health. -L

You are also advised to issue letters of authorization of employment to your staff who
are expected to attend work during this period. Dental practitioners are encouraged to
have on their person their DCTT Membership Card and/or business card for purposes
of verification if required. |

Should you require any further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the DCTT.
We look forward to your support and will continue to update you as more information
becomes available.

Sincerely,
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Dr. Ingrid Seeberan
Secretary — DDS (Hon)




